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Tuesday 23 January 2018  
 
 
ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNICATIONS LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT  2600 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
  
The Association of Artist Managers (AAM) are in full support of the submissions made by Music 
Rights Australia (MRA) in relation to the proposed changes to legislation around Safe Harbour. 
  
The AAM is the peak body for music managers in Australia and have over 200 professional artist 
managers as members. Each member represents a small business that relies on the basic protection of 
copyright and in turn these businesses represent many more hundreds of musical artists small 
business that have the same reliance. 
  
We would like to thank the government for listening to our concerns. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Rick Chazan       Greg Carey  
Co-Chair        Co-Chair  
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